
Hello Family!
We have teamed up with Original Works to o�er a very special program.  
In the next few weeks, your child will be creating their very own special 
artwork for this project.  So, be on the lookout as you will then have the 
opportunity to order a variety of useful items, all professionally made 
and featuring your child’s masterpiece!

Look What’s Coming!

Celebrate Crea�vi�!
Order and help support our school.


